
 

 

-FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 
 
26 JUNE 2024: 
 
CGRC TO GO TO COUNCIL ELECTIONS 
 

Councillors at Tuesday night’s Ordinary Meeting of Council resolved in accordance with s296(5) of 
the Local Government Act 1993, that Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council will enter an election 
arrangement with the NSW Electoral Commission and contract the NSW Electoral Commission to 
conduct the election for Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council (CGRC) on 14 September 2024.  

 

Local government elections will be held across the state on the 14 September and ratepayers and 
interested residents are encouraged to stand for office. Information is available on the Electoral 
Commission website and CGRC has a dedicated page on the Council website for Local Government 
Elections at this link: Local Government Elections 2024 | Cootamundra Gundagai Regional Council 
(nsw.gov.au) 

 

Learn about becoming a candidate, including understanding essential information and legal 
obligations, the registration process to initiate campaigning, managing campaign finances, 
navigating the nominations process, creating electoral material, and ensuring compliance with 
disclosures and electoral expenditure regulations with information provided by these websites. 

 

Local information sessions are currently being planned.  

 

To be nominated as a candidate for an election in a local government area, you must be enrolled to 
vote in the local government area by 6pm Monday, 5 August 2024. The nomination period 
commences Monday, 5 August 2024 and ends at 12 noon Wednesday, 14 August 2024. You may be 
nominated by either: a registered political party; or two electors. 

 

-END- 

 
Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council 
www.cgrc.nsw.gov.au 

For further media information contact:  
Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council on 
1300 459 689  
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